
From: Jason Wall
To: Emily Dickson
Cc: Lila Shi; Development/Ausgrid; Property
Subject: RE: Request for Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for a Mixed Use Development

at 338 Pitt Street, Sydney (SSD-10362)
Date: Friday, 2 August 2019 5:16:16 PM
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Hi Emily,
 
Ausgrid has reviewed the draft SEARs and has no further submission.
 
Thanks,
 
Jason Wall
Program Development Manager
(02) 9269 7133
 

From: Lila Shi 
Sent: Friday, 2 August 2019 12:08 PM
To: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>
Subject: Request for Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for a Mixed
Use Development at 338 Pitt Street, Sydney (SSD-10362)
 
Hi Jason,
 
Please find attached SSD regarding mixed use development at 338 Pitt Street.
 
Let me know should you require any further information.
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Lila Shi
Property Officer | Ausgrid

02 9269 2919
24-28 Campbell Street, Sydney NSW 2000
lila.shi@ausgrid.com.au
 
 
 
 

From: Jessica Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 25 July 2019 4:14 PM
Cc: Emily Dickson <Emily.Dickson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Request for Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for a Mixed
Use Development at 338 Pitt Street, Sydney (SSD-10362)
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Dear Sir/Madam
 
The Department of Planning and Environment has received a request for Secretary’s
Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for a Mixed Use Development at 338 Pitt
Street, Sydney. The proposed development is a State Significant Development under
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979. 

Please provide input into the SEARs for the proposal including details of any key issues and
assessment requirements by the due date (8 August 2019).

The project can be viewed at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/project/16511.
 
You are encouraged to submit your response via the Department’s Major Projects website
above.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Emily Dickson on 02 8275 1032 or
emily.dickson@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
Regards
 
Jess Fountain
DA Coordinator

Key Sites and Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 9860 1559  |  E Jessica.fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au
Level 29, 320 Pitt Street, Sydney | GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in
error, please notify the sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-
mail. If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to
@ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you
in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal
information, including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/
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